
 

 

 
  

 

New School Year, New Classroom...How Is Your Child 
adapting? 

 

School is in session and over the next few weeks our teachers are 
becoming aware of the students who are having a hard time adjusting 
to their classroom and to the school. This article from UCLA outlines 
some basic strategies to address adjustment problems before behaviors 
get in the way. 
 

"When (and How) Should You Tell Kids They Have 

Asperger's? 
 

This article by Michael Rosenthal, PhD, and Shuli Sandler, PsyD is for all parents 
who may be addressing the question of whether or not to explain to their children 
about their disabilities.  The spotlight is on Asperger's; however the content shared 
can be applied to all parents who have a child with a disability. 

 

 

 

 

 

Do You Qualify For Reduced Wifi Fees? 
Did you know that qualifying families can receive affordable internet and wifi at home for a fraction 
of the cost?  This program is called Internet Essentials through Comcast.  If you have at least one 

child in your household that qualifies for the National School Lunch Program, along with a few other 
qualifications, you may be eligible. 
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http://files.ctctcdn.com/a36be45c001/e075cdf8-3e80-4fd8-9dec-fb449ddab0bb.pdf
http://www.childmind.org/en/posts/articles/2015-4-28-when-should-parents-tell-kids-they-have-aspergers
https://apply.internetessentials.com/
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Utah Parent Center  Serving families since 1983! 

Projects of the Utah Parent Center: 
Utah Family Voices - Family to Family Health Information Center 

Autism Information Resources at the Utah Parent Center 
Family to Family Network – A Network Supported by the Utah Parent Center 

Phone: 801.272.1051  Toll Free Utah:  1.800.468.1160  Fax: 801.272.8907 

Email:  info@utahparentcenter.org  Website: www.utahparentcenter.org 

 

Utah Parent Center Information Disclaimer 
Our Mission: To help parents help their children, youth and young adults with all disabilities to live included, productive lives as members 
of the community. We accomplish our mission by providing accurate information, empathetic peer support, valuable training and effective 

advocacy based on the concept of parents helping parents. 

The Utah Parent Center is a private, non-profit organization that receives federal funding to be Utah’s Parent Training and Information 

Center by the Office of Special Education Programs under grant #H328M020032. The Center also receives funding from other federal, 
state, and private agencies, organizations, and individual donors. The Utah Parent Center (UPC or Center) does not represent or endorse 

any particular point of view, program, organization, business, or professional unless expressly stated and no endorsement may be 
inferred by the UPC or any of its funding sources. Every effort is made to provide accurate and complete information. Information 

provided to the UPC by other individuals, agencies, or organizations is solely the responsibility of the source and readers are encouraged 
to contact them with questions or concerns. Permission to forward and reprint the information herein is granted with complete 

attribution.  Please forward this information to your friends and colleagues that may be interested in subscribing to this newsletter.  You 
have received this message because you are on the Utah Parent Center listserv.  To be removed, please contact 

info@utahparentcenter.org 
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